



Dear Parents,

We are delighted to advise parents that Year 4 are taking part in the first ever Diocese of Salisbury Leavers' Service for Year 4 pupils in Church schools, to mark their transition to Middle School.

The service, to which parents and carers are warmly invited, will take place at 1.30pm on Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> July in Wimborne Minster Church, following a morning of drama and art workshops for Year 4 pupils on the theme of the Mustard Seed.

Due to the timings of the day and as we are sharing transport with Piddle Valley First School, children need to be at **Frome Valley School at 7.30am prompt**. The return time will be approximately **3.40pm**. Parents are welcome to take their children home after the service, if they are attending, but please remember to advise Mrs Essex before leaving.

On the day children need to wear their school uniform and have with them a waterproof coat. They will also need to bring a named disposable lunch, a snack and lots to drink.

If your child is entitled to a free school meal we have ordered an away day lunch. The lunch from Local Food Links consists of: Filled roll; a piece of fruit; lentil waves and homemade flapjack. **You will need to provide a drink.** 

We are asking for a donation of £2 towards the costs of this trip.

A risk assessment is available on request from the school.